
      Town of Bourne Health 
Department 

 
 

Memo 
To: Ken Murphy, Inspector of Buildings 

From: Kaitlyn Shea, Acting Health Agent 

cc: Zoning Board of Appeals 

Date: May 2, 2024 

Re: Comments for ZBA Hearing  

 
 
 
This letter is written as additional comment for the application for review before the Zoning Board of 
Appeals at the public meeting for 22 Rip Van Winkle Way. Based on the asbuilt location of the current 
septic system, from a Title 5 inspection conducted on 11/18/2014, no components of the system will be 
covered by the proposed deck. There are no Health Department concerns for the proposed work at this 
property as described 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions you may have.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

Kaitlyn Shea 

Kaitlyn Shea 
Acting Health Agent 

Bourne Town Hall 
24 Perry Avenue 
Buzzards Bay, MA  02532 
508-759-0600 EXT 1513 
508-759-0679 (FAX) 


